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What’s Been Happening? 

 

 

It’s December! What Are We Going To Do?  

Shape & Color 
of the month 

I’m a Little Snowman 
(Sung to  

 “I’m a Little Teapot”) 

 

I’m a little snowman, 

Short and fat. 

Here are my buttons, 

Here is my hat. 

When the sun comes out, 

I can’t play. 

I just slowly melt away! 

 
 

 

 

This month we will focus on 
“giving” and “sharing”. This 
is always a great topic for 
the toddlers to learn. We 
will explore playing with 
ice, making winter themed 
art and creating 
gingerbread men. We are 
very excited for the cold 
weather and hope to see 
some snow this December!  

Classroom Monthly 
Themes 

 
 

Giving  
 
 

Sharing  
 
 

Snow  
 
 

Cold 
 

 

November was such an 
exciting month! We 
focused our learning on the 
color “brown”, the triangle 
shape, what it means to 
grow and to always say 
“thank you”. We learned 
what turkeys were and the 
incredible sound they make! 

“Gobble, gobble!” We warmly welcomed 
Madison into our classroom as she has 
transitioned nicely from Infant-2! It was 
such a joy to watch everyone in the 
classroom help her around and teach her our 
class routine. Please keep in mind that the 
days are getting colder and we do go outside 
when it’s raining. Please 
provide and label the 
warm coats, hats, gloves 
and rain boots. Thank you 
so much! I hope your 
Thanksgiving was great! 
Take care everyone. 
 
Warm regards,  
Ms. Kounnavong 

Classroom Events 

 

Cookies, Cocoa, Movie & 
Pajama day! 

December 20th @2:30 

 


